
 

October 14, 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms. Sherry Bren: 
 
The Government Operations and Audit Committee has scheduled a two-day meeting for October 27, 
2021, in room 362 and October 28, 2021, in room 414, in the State Capitol Building, to review various 
issues involving State government. 
 
The Committee requests that you be present on Thursday, October 28, 2021, to provide information about 
the Appraiser Certification Program and answer Committee questions. 
 
This is the first item on the agenda on Thursday, October 28th and the meeting is scheduled to begin at 
8:00 a.m. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Senator Kyle Schoenfish, Chair 
Government Operations and Audit Committee 
 


